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Our transport system contributes to the Scottish Government’s purpose of increasing 
sustainable economic growth.  Through the removal of tolls on our bridges, we have 
contributed to increased mobility and equality, enabling faster and more reliable 
journeys, while improving access to employment, education and leisure 
opportunities.  The Scottish Government has a clear policy against the use of road 
pricing and tolls now or any time in the future.  
 
I hope this is helpful. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Sharon 
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